
Headteacher’s Update Monday 14th October 
What is happening this week?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest festival is this week.  We are asking families to donate fresh produce, tins 
and packets for our celebration. Donations can be brought in on Tuesday morning and 
donations will be split between the Harrogate Food Bank and the elderly in the local 
community.  Thank you! 

 
 
Friends  
Serve our community with Friends;  check out page 2 below to find out how 
you can help. 
There's also an advance Christmas notice there! 
 
 
 

 
Parents’ Evenings 
Autumn term Parents’ evenings will take place next week.  You will have received an 
email and booking instructions from the office last week (see Friday 11:39am) 
 
TO CONFIRM:  Years 1 —6 all appointments are online this term.   
If your child is in Reception(EYFS) then your appointment is in person.  Please still 
book this through the email; linked to School Cloud. 
 
If you are having any problems in booking your appointment please contact the Office.  
 
 
Nativity!! 
Our nativity costumes have been host to many a Mary and Wise Man!   
We are looking to replace some of our old nativity costumes.  If you, or someone 
you know, could help us make some new costumes we would be very grateful!  
Please contact Mrs Rothera via the school office. Thank you in advance. 
 
 
Medical and contact Information that we hold on file will be used ongoing, as of Tuesday 15th.  Please let 
the Office know if you have any updates that we are not yet aware of. 

 

  

RICHARD TAYLOR    
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                  

 

Tuesday 15th   1:15pm Harvest Festival.  All new parents welcome 

Tuesday 15th   2:30pm Friends making hampers in hall:  help needed 

Wednesday 16th  10am Dentdale Class visiting library 

Wednesday 16th  Mrs Dover Headteacher St Aidan’s leading our worship 

Wednesday 16th  Yr3-6 Girls Football Competition at HHS: team pre-selected 

Friday 18th      2pm Harvest Community Tea: help needed 


